Dear Chair Baugh and fellow PSC Commissioners,

I write in opposition to rezoning of SE 17th--19th, Stark to Morrison from R5 to R2.5

Also, in strong opposition to the wholesale blanket rezoning of SE Morrison, 15th-19th,
Belmont.

These proposals are hurtful and damaging to our neighborhood and are widely opposed.

We do not want a canyon of 4-6 story dense, block after block of apartment buildings in the heart
of our residential neighborhood.

There is ample room for this kind of development already in place three blocks to the west at
12th Avenue.

Please pull these proposals out and help us preserve what good housing stock and affordability
we have.

Thank you,

Susan Lindsay

625 SE 17th Avenue
Portland, OR 97214

Susan Lindsay <lindsays@pdx.edu>



